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February 14, 2022 

 

 

 

Mrs. Sheila Bailey, Town Clerk 

Enfield Town Hall 

820 Enfield Street 

Enfield, CT 06082 

 

Dear Mrs. Bailey: 

 

Be advised that the Enfield Board of Education Curriculum Subcommittee has postponed their 

February 16th meeting until February 23rd.  We will also change the meeting date in March from 

March 16th until March 23rd. 

 

An agenda for the February 23, 2023 Curriculum Subcommittee meeting will be forthcoming.   

 

 

 

cc:  BOE 

 

 


